
 

 

The 2020 Census is 
Offered Online 

Make it Count! 
To promote participation for the 2020 census, we have developed a 

lesson with many amazing resources—at your fingertips. It can be 

implemented & shared online to keep in line with current social 

distancing measures.  

What You Need to Know 

For the first time, the decennial census will have an option for 
participants to complete their census form online. The Census 
Bureau has created a 2020 Census website 
(https://2020census.gov/) that provides information about the 
census and a tutorial on how to use the online form. If internet 
access is not available, participants will still have the option to 
complete their census via mail or phone.  
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Community Success 
More than ever, it is important to help our communities learn 

to navigate and use websites properly. With current social 

distancing practices in place, the use of internet and mobile 

devices is at an all-time high. We may change our means of 

communication, but we can still stay connected.  

Grab & Go Lesson 

Three activities and a variety of resources are provided to 
help your community members become comfortable in using 
online sources for the 2020 Census.  

 
 

 

  

 


